Minutes from 2022 Gold Coast League Meeting
Date: 5/23/22 4:00 pm
Location: Pine Crest Boca
All schools in attendance except Spanish River, St. Jude and American Heritage
Welcomed everyone 
Handed out the last of the championship plaques
Thank Barry for hosting
Old Business
New Busines
1) Discussed changing the Tie Breaker rule. We decided to keep it as is.
2) Discussed all games must be played. If a game can’t be played then some must take a forfeit.
3) Calvary asked for a championship game in tackle football. It was rejected by a vote of 4 to 1.
4) St Andrew’s will possibly host the Cross country league meet. They will get back to me once it’s confirmed.
5) Discussed a track host and decided to wait to make that decision till next year.
6) We voted to remove all non-league school from the schedule. With the exception of Benjamin, King’s Academy and Westminster in tackle football and Westminster in Softball. I will notify those teams and adjust the schedules.
7) King’s asked to be added to the league for softball. We decided to see where we are on league schools before making that decision.
8) Voted to change the inning rule. The new rule is 3 out, 5 runs or once through the order.
9) Voted to schedule only one game in girl’s lacrosse.
10) We voted (7-3) to do the final four again in Volleyball, Boys and Girls Basketball and Boys and Girls Soccer. #1 seed will host #4 and #2 will host #3 in the semis. The highest remaining will host the finals. I will adjust the schedule and get them back out.
11) [bookmark: _GoBack]Discussed having a C team in flag football. Schools will check their numbers and we will re-evaluate.
12) Also discussed the possibility of playing boys volleyball in season 5. Again everyone will check their numbers and we will re-evaluate.

Closed Meeting 

